Key, Lori

From: Sharon C

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 1:58 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Agenda Item #9 And Read Aloud at the Meeting!

Dear Board of Supervisors:

I'm writing to encourage you to stop the hidden, as well as public, agenda to institute any type of
vaccination passport or papers, whether a resident of Ventura County or a visitor to said county.

Your roll is to govern according to the will and consent of We the People. Your agendas and
violations of the US Constitution have been harmful to the residents, businesses, and houses of
worship and we are expecting and demanding better, and that you fulfill your oath of office.

Therefore, | am strongly urging that you affirm, in writing, as well as making a public declaration, a
resolution that the people of Ventura County nor those who visit, will NOT NEED PROOF OF
VACCINATIONS, or anything else you choose to disguise, obfuscate, or hide, your true intent, by
requiring proof of vaccination documentation.

We do NOT want anyone asking for "proof of papers" in order to do any thing in the county; whether
to shop, worship, and/or gather! This is still America and we are under the US Constitution, this is
NOT NAZI GERMANY!

Sincerely,
Sharon C Garcia

won't be calling in - request that my letter be read aloud during the public comment time



